It's more than a meal application...

Even with free meals from your school district in 2020-2021, and even though the school year is almost over, it is still important to submit a free/reduced price meal application! The application helps families to receive multiple government funded programs. It also can impact your personal stimulus money. Finally, it helps out our school!



- *Only 1 application per household is needed!
- *It takes less than 10 minutes to complete.
- *The application is private and you will be contacted if you qualify.

We are asking ALL Chestnut Hill Families to PLEASE consider filling out the free/reduced lunch application on www.schoolcafe.com BEFORE JUNE 1st of this school year! You will have to create an account, but it is quick! IF your family fills out the application, please return the slip below. When you return the form below, you will be entered in for a chance to win a family membership to the Chestnut Hill and Belle Valley pools or other prizes!

If you need assistance with filling out the application, please go to https://www.mtsd.org/schools/chestnut-hill/main for a video on how to fill out the application! Thank you for your support!

Yes, I filled out the free/reduced lunch form online	
Name of Student(s):	
Homeroom:	